April 30, 2021
Re. Opposition to HB 2681
Chair Wagner, Vice-Chair Girod, and Members of the Senate Committee on Rules:

| urge you to vote no on HB 2681, which would stop the maintenance of our voter
rolls. This bill attempts to defy the reality of the Law of Maintenance. In the real
world that we live in, maintenance is a good thing: we work to maintain our cars,
homes, yards, parks, health—to prevent deterioration, chaos, and increased
future costs. Why would anyone choose to NOT maintain our voter rolls? The
natural consequences will be the deterioration of voter integrity, confusion, and
higher costs. | hope that is not your intention.

Please vote no on this harmful bill.
Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sandra Nelson
Beaverton



